
 

 

May 29, 2020 

 

 

Benoit Desroches 

Desroches et Morin, Arpenteurs-Géomètres Inc. 

91, avenue Giroux 

Laval, Québec 

H7N 3H3 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter authorizes Benoit Desroches, José Hernandez, Frédéric Vaillancourt, and 

Laszlo Rus from Desroches et Morin, Surveyors, to be in the Territory of Kahnawà:ke 

from June 1st to June 26th, 2020. 

 

They will be in the Territory for surveying purposes in the area(s) of:  

  

• Reserve Lot 47-2-2 Block A  – OCR/ Bell’s Road 

 

For further information, please contact the undersigned at the Mohawk Council of 

Kahnawake’s Lands Unit at (450) 638-8244 or you may contact Chief Clinton Phillips, 

Land Management Committee Chairperson, at (450) 632-7500. 

 

In Peace and Friendship, 

 

MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWAKE 

LANDS UNIT 

 

 

 

  

Jean Guimond 

General Manager of Land Management 

 

 

Cc: KTV 


